Sarah Taggart

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:47 PM

To: Sarah Taggart

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Proposed Agreement

From: marniepa2kw@gmail.com <marniepa2kw@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:45 PM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Proposed Agreement

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please attach this to the agenda for Tuesday Commission Meeting.

Subject: Proposed Agreement

Mayor Teri
| strongly urge you to withdraw this terrible proposed agreement from being voted on at the
Commission meeting on Tuesday.
It is heartbreaking to read that it has come to this!
Marnie S Ramsey



